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Legislative Council Public Works Subcommittee 

PWP Item No. 399DS (Part) 
“Relocation of Sha Tin Sewage Treatment Works to caverns – 

main caverns construction and upstream sewerage works” 

Supplementary Information 

At the Public Works Subcommittee meeting on 9 December 2020, 
the Administration was requested to provide the following information: 

“As requested by Hon Holden CHOW Ho-ding, the Administration 
shall provide the project cost estimate prepared under the “Feasibility 
Study on Relocation of Sha Tin Sewage Treatment Works to Caverns” 
completed in 2014.” 

The response from the Administration is as follows: 

2. In the “Feasibility Study on Relocation of Sha Tin Sewage Treatment
Works to Caverns” completed by the Drainage Services Department in 2014, the
ballpark project cost estimate of the “Relocation of Sha Tin Sewage Treatment
Works to Caverns” was about $25 billion (in September 2013 prices), or about
$40 to $50 billion (in money-of-the-day prices).  It is in line with the current
overall project cost estimate.
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